Testimony IN SUPPORT of Raised S.B. No. 471:

AN ACT CONCERNING ELECTIONS AND STATE VOTING RIGHTS
March 25th, 2022
Dear Senator Mae Flexer (Co-Chair), Representative Dan Fox (Co-Chair), Ranking members Senator Rob Sampson and Representative Gale Mastrofrancesco and esteemed members of the Government Administration and Elections (GAE) Committee:

My name is [YOUR NAME], I am a voter from [YOUR TOWN NAME].  Connecticut needs our own state-level Voting Rights Act because federal courts have drastically weakened the federal Voting Rights Act of 1965. As you know, it was enacted to combat a wide range of barriers and burdens that exclude voters of color from the political process.  
Black and Brown people in Connecticut face longstanding and evolving threats to the franchise—and S.B. No. 471 - AN ACT CONCERNING ELECTIONS AND STATE VOTING RIGHTS will provide Black, Brown and other voters of color additional protections against voter suppression.

In fact, In 2020, the Center for Public Integrity observed that Connecticut voters still face some of the biggest obstacles outside of southern states.  To this day, Black and Brown voters in Connecticut routinely encounter long lines and other obstacles when voting.  
[ADD YOUR OWN REASONS/STORY FOR WHY CONNECTICUT NEEDS TO PROVIDE BLACK, BROWN AND OTHER VOTERS OF COLOR ADDITIONAL PROTECTS AGAINST VOTER SUPPRESSION]
Among the benefits of the CTVRA will be expanded language assistance to those for whom English is an obstacle to casting their ballots.  The CTVRA will also make it realistic for black, brown or other voters of color to file a lawsuit if they face voter intimidation or obstruction.  
I urge you to pass SB 471 to protect our freedom to vote.
Thank you,

[YOUR NAME], [YOUR TOWN]
